
	

Welcome to  
	

Hello!  

My name is Ms. M I am so excited to meet all of you! This will 
be an exciting year filled with lots of new friends, adventures, 
and learning. This will be my eighth year teaching and I look 
forward to growing alongside of you.  
 
 

Contact me 
Please feel free to contact me throughout the school year. I want 
to be your partner in supporting your child in any way. ClassDojo 
is the easiest and fastest way to contact me however, feel free to 
email me at any time as well.  
 
Email – mcraigwilliams@philasd.org 
Room -  109 
 

Class Website – Scan our QR code to connect with our 
Class Dojo. Here you will see our classroom updates. 

 

 


